
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: Major, Erica (BOS)
Subject: FW: Japantown (File No. 201056)
Date: Friday, November 6, 2020 1:13:58 PM

From: Brooke Babcock <babcock.brooke@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 12:21 PM
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Japantown
 

 

Gentlemen:
 
I'm writing to urge you to  protect all the small Japanese businesses in Japantown.  As a senior
resident of The Sequoias a block from Japantown, my life is enriched by the variety of Japanese
restaurants and shops there.  Please don't let the landlords evict them!
 
Sincerely,
Brooke S. Babcock
--
Brooke Babcock
(415) 334-3455
1400 Geary Blvd., Apt. 6-B
San Francisco, CA  94109
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